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What is Supported 
Employment (SE)?  
SE starts with the belief  
that everyone who wants paid 
employment can attain it - if 
the proper supports are in 
place. In collaboration with the 
job seeker and employer, job 
seekers receive support tailored 

goals; employers are supported 
with advice and resources to 
help meet their unique labour 
needs.  

What is MentorAbility? 
The business case for inclusive 
workplaces is well proven. 
MentorAbility is a national 
initiative providing employers 
with a safe space to learn about 
inclusive workplace for people 
experiencing a disability, while 
also providing a short-term 
mentorship opportunity to 
someone interested in your 
industry. 

Want to learn more?
Connect with your local 
Coordinator today! 

www.supportedemployment.ca/
mentorability/provincial-hubs/ 


